
Dear Ivan, 

.JULIAN H . Cox 
265 E . HANCOCK AVENUE 

ATHE NS, G E O RGIA 

September 9, 1966 

I want to take this opportunity of congratulating 
you on the stand and the action that you took in last 
TuesdayTs trouble in Atlanta. I donTt know that I have 
ever seen anyone display such courage and in my humble 
opinion, I donTt think that anyone could have handled 
the situation any better. I do not believe that there 
are many men that would have stood up to the situation 
like you did and the people of Atlanta and the State 
of Georgia should be most grateful to you. 

With personal regards and best wishes. 

JHC/ bw 

Honorable Ivan Allen, Mayor 
City of Atlanta 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Julian H. Cox 




